
 
 

Calling all Amazon Shoppers!! 
Salk/MacArthur PTSA is now registered under Amazon SMILE as a charitable organization.  This 
means that by purchasing everyday items, that you would normally buy through Amazon, now 
you can login under Amazon Smile, and select Salk/MacArthur PTSA as your charitable 
organization, and Amazon will donate funds directly to our PTSA!!! 
  
On your first visit to AmazonSmile (smile.amazon.com), you need to select Salk/MacArthur PTSA 
as your charitable organization in order to receive donations from eligible purchases, before you 
begin shopping. Amazon will remember your charitable selection, and then every eligible 
purchase you make at smile.amazon.com will result in a donation to the Salk/MacArthur PTSA. 
Here is a direct link to sign up to support your Salk/MacArthur PTSA:  
 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/11-2515782 
 
To shop at AmazonSmile simply go to smile.amazon.com from the web browser on your 
computer or mobile device. You may also want to add a bookmark to smile.amazon.com to make 
it even easier to return and start your shopping at AmazonSmile . 
 
AmazonSmile is a simple and automatic way for you to support your Salk/MacArthur PTSA every 
time you shop, at absolutely no cost to you. When you shop at smile.amazon.com, you’ll find the 
exact same low prices, vast selection and convenient shopping experience as Amazon.com, with 
the extra bonus that Amazon will donate a portion of the purchase price to our Salk/MacArthur 
PTSA!!! 
 
You use the same account on Amazon.com, AmazonPRIME, and AmazonSmile. Your shopping 
cart, Wish List, wedding or baby registry, and other account settings are also the same.  
The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price from your eligible 
AmazonSmile purchases. (Please review the AmazonSmile Program Details on their website for 
any restrictions and/or special promotions). 
 
PLEASE SHARE this information with family and friends! Any questions or concerns please feel 
free to contact the Salk/MacArthur PTSA @ salk.macarthur.ptsa@gmail.com 
 

Thanks for your continued support, Salk /MacArthur PTA 


